
Requests for certified copies of a marriages may be made at any time. 

For recent marriages, certified copies may only be requested AFTER the 

duplicate (bottom section) has been returned by the officiant, the 

person who married you. There is a small fee for these copies. If you 

are a veteran it is free. 

REAL JD has now been postponed for an enforcement date of May 7, 

2023. If you have changed your name through marriage, then you may 

need a copy of the marriage certificate to comply with REAL ID. 

For more of a detailed explanation of the process in Lycoming County, 

please call 570-327-2259. 


